
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
29th November 2013 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
CHRISTMAS STAR 
 
It’s that time of year again where we would like the children to decorate 
a star at home.  It can be decorated in any way, colouring or with 
glitter.  The star can be dedicated to anyone special, they will be 
displayed in school on the Christmas tree or on a Christmas display 
board. 
 
Enclosed is the star for your child to decorate please cut it out and 
return it decorated with a string to school to hang on our tree. 
 
Have fun! 
 
Please return your star to your teacher on Monday 2nd December. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs J M Bayes 
Head Teacher 



 


